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Gulf Coast Kid’s House, Inc. an independent 501©(3) not-for-profit organization that receives 75% of its 
support from the community. In 2020, Gulf Coast Kid’s House provided services to over 3,000 abused and 
neglected children. The trained professionals under one roof investigate, treat, and prosecute cases of 
child sexual and physical abuse, and severe neglect; education in child abuse prevention is also 
provided. 

 For Immediate Release 

 

Gulf Coast Kid’s House Launches School Supply Drive 

Pensacola, FL – Gulf Coast Kid’s House is now accepting donations of new and 
very gently used school supplies through July 31 (and beyond), helping to 
ensure that every child served has the tools they need to start the school year 
prepared and confident. 

This annual initiative supports the children and families impacted by abuse 
and trauma in Escambia County. From notebooks and pencils to backpacks 
and art supplies, etc. Donations directly benefit Gulf Coast Kid’s House families 
who may otherwise go without. 

As families begin preparing for a new school year, Florida’s Back-to-School 
Sales Tax Holiday, running from July 29 to August 11, offers a great opportunity 
to purchase essential supplies tax-free. Community members are encouraged 
to take advantage of this window to contribute needed items and make their 
support go even further. 

Donations may be dropped off at: 
 

Gulf Coast Kid’s House, 3401 N 12th Ave, Pensacola, FL 32503 

Monday-Friday, 8:00am-5:00pm 
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